
12/12/24 Meeting Notes:

Attendees:
Odette Desmarais
David Hullinger
Anna Livingston
Marrisa Glover

● Watched compliance videos
● LAND Trust Plan 23-24

○ 60% of students K-3 making adequate progress (may need to increase rigor for 24-25
school year)

○ 2 paras paid out of LAND Trust
○ Money aside for technology- $5000
○ Pay for people **

● Safe Routes Plan
○ Collaborate with district and local police department– work together to ensure there are

safe routes for children who walk or ride bikes to school
○ Something we do annually– coming up in January
○ Pick up/ Drop off zones will be updated
○ Involve PTA- valuable feedback


